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PRESCRIBING MEMANTINE IN GENERAL PRACTICE IN ENGLAND 

We are a research team at the University of Exeter investigating care and prescribing for people with 

moderate to severe Alzheimer’s Disease (AD) in general practice. 

If you are a GP working in a general practice in England, please spare 10 minutes to complete a short 

online survey. 

If you would like to participate in our survey, please click this link:  

http://tinyurl.com/4m83t95f 

We are also keen to conduct research interviews (online/phone) – you will be given an opportunity 

to register your interest in being interviewed at the end of the survey.  

If you have any questions about this research, please contact:  

Dr Mary Carter, Research Fellow, mary.d.carter@exeter.ac.uk.  

THANK YOU 
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